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Tresu Investment Holding A/S delays announcement of 

annual report 2019 
 

Tresu Investment Holding A/S announces that it does not expect the audit of its consolidated 

financial statements for the 2019 fiscal year, ended on 31 December 2019, to be completed by the 

previously announced release date of 26 March 2020. 

Tresu Investment Holding expects its consolidated financial statements for 2019 to be completed 

for release on 31 March 2020. 

 

Lone Præst 

CFO 

 

 

For further details, please contact:  

CFO, Lone Præst, phone: +45 5157 1151   

Chairman of the board, Carsten Nygaard Knudsen, phone: +45 21 46 42 36 


